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Preparing for Voter Registration 

Preparing pupils to assume the responsibilities which our democratic society places on each 
of its citizens is an important function of the schools. Supplying our high school pupils with all 
pertinent information regarding voter registration is one crucial means of meeting this goal. 

Accordingly, the Superintendent using such resources as the high school administration, 
faculty and student body, local officials and Board of Elections will develop a non-partisan voter 
education program for the high school. 




